Jacob Edwards Library

Minutes of June 28, 2022

Vice Chair James Dyer called the Library Trustee meeting of June 28, 2022 to order at 12:00 PM. Present at the meeting were Trustees Beth Cournoyer, James Dyer, Dick Whitney, Mel Blake and Library Director Margaret Morrissey. Tammie Darling was present to record the minutes.

Dick Whitney motioned to approve the May 2022 minutes. Mel Blake seconded. So voted. The Trustees congratulated Mel Blake on her retirement as a Librarian in the Southbridge school system.

At this time, Trustee candidate interviews took place. Bernadette Meade, Janet Jenkins and Liz Golz were interviewed for the vacant Trustee position. Each candidate submitted a Letter of Interest and answered questions from the Trustees. A decision regarding the new Trustee will be made at the meeting on July 19, 2022.

Director's Report – Margaret discussed various repairs/maintenance that have been completed at the Library and various programs that have taken place.

Dick Whitney motioned to adjourn the meeting at 12:48 PM, Mel Blake seconded. So voted. The next meeting will be held on July 19, 2022 at 12:00 PM.